
 

 

9 May 2022 

Mr Michael Cassel 
Secretary 
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 

 

Locked Bag 5022 
PARRAMATTA  NSW  2124 
 

 

Our Ref: 5/2018/PLP 

Dear Mr Cassel 

 

ADOPTION OF AMENDMENTS TO THE HILLS DEVELOPMENT CONTROL PLAN 2012 

 
On 8 March 2022, Council resolved to adopt amendments to The Hills Development Control Plan 
2012 Part B Section 2 – Residential and Part D Section 24 – Mackillop Drive, Norwest in relation to 
a planning proposal applicable to Lots 214-218 Mackillop Drive, Norwest and 34 Salamander 
Grove, Baulkham Hills.  
 
The amendments to the Development Control Plan delete controls relating to the previously 
approved master plan for the site and establish new controls to guide development outcomes on 
the land as part of a revised master plan and outcomes permitted by the planning proposal.  
 
The DCP amendments came into force on Friday 6 May 2022. Please find attached a copy of the 
amended DCP section in accordance with Clause 20(1) of the Environmental Planning and 
Assessment Regulation 2021.  
 
Should you require further information, please contact me on 9843 0416. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Nicholas Carlton 
MANAGER – FORWARD PLANNING 
 

Attachment 1: The Hills DCP 2012 Part B Section 2 – Residential 

Attachment 2: The Hills DCP 2012 Part D Section 24 – Mackillop Drive, Norwest 

 


